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28th February 2019 
 
Dear Parents 
 
You may be aware that recently it has been reported on the news that 
there have been some extremely inappropriate content appearing on 
YouTube and WhatsApp.  This has been particularly targeted at younger 
children where scary images pop up and encourage them to harm 
themselves.  This is obviously extremely distressing and I would 
encourage you to never allow your child to use YouTube and WhatsApp 
unsupervised.  You should be aware that YouTube has an age rating of 
13+ whilst WhatsApp has an age rating of 16+. 
 
I am sure you will agree that protecting our children is our top priority. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mr S Wright 
Principal 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 


